
No Changes to October NWSEO Convention - Yet 

(June 8, 2020) At this time, there are no changes to our NWSEO Convention scheduled to be 
held October 12-13, 2020 at Caesar’s Palace in Las Vegas.  However, due to the existing 
COVID-19 Pandemic, there have been discussions to perhaps hold this year’s convention 
virtually. NWSEO would like your input on this matter.  Please select the link below to 
complete the survey at your earliest convenience.  This survey will end June 20th. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8K2YJPM 

We are continuing to monitor reopening activities in Las Vegas while also weighing the 
potential risks to our members and their families.  Your safety is critical to our decision, 
which is why we are carefully weighing various options.  If there is a decision to hold the 
convention virtually, there will be a Four Winds and Facebook announcement as soon as 
that decision is made. Again, at this time, there are no changes to the Las Vegas Convention.  

We plan on a final decision on the convention venue by the mid July/early August 
timeframe.  Thank you for your input and continued support of NWSEO. 

No one cares more for National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration (NOAA) employees than NOAA employees. 

No one works harder for NOAA employees than NOAA employees. 
We are NOAA employees.  We are NWSEO. 

NWSEO proudly represents more NOAA employees than any other Union.  NWSEO serves bargaining unit employees of the National 
Weather Service, NESDIS Office of Satellite and Product Operations, Office of General Counsel, Aircraft Operations Center, and 
Atlantic Oceanographic and Meteorological Laboratory. 
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